

SLATON ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION, TYPE B 
A TYPE B ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE USE OF TYPE B FUNDS
Properties at 165 W Lubbock Street

Pursuant to Texas Local Government Code, Section 505.159, the Slaton Economic Development, Type B (“SEDCO B”) hereby gives notice that it will conduct a sixty (60) day comment period opening on Thursday, February 23, 2023 and closing on April 24, 2023 for the consideration to use Type B sales tax funds for the following project/activity:

Project located at 165 W Lubbock Street, Slaton, Texas, in the amount of $100,000.00 to promote new or expanded business development.

A public hearing is scheduled for March 16, 2023, at 12:00 noon at the SEDCO B offices located at 101 N. 9th Street, Slaton, Texas 79364.  Note that funding for the above-mentioned project was approved by SEDCO B on February 16, 2023, yet requires a 60-day comment period and final approval from the City Council of the City of Slaton, Texas.
It is requested you make your views known, either in person or by writing SEDCO B at P. O. Box 232, Slaton, Texas 79364
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Slaton Economic Development Corporation, Type B
 
____________________________
Barbara Hopper, Executive Director
